
 
 

Wednesday, August 12, 2015 

LambEx heads to Albury in 2016 

THE countdown is on for LambEx 2016 with just a year to go until Australia’s premier lamb 

industry event.  

Albury, New South Wales, has been chosen to host the fourth LambEx on August 10-12, 

2016. 

LambEx 2016 organising committee chairman Rodney Watt, Greenethorpe, NSW, says the 

city was the perfect choice for the event. 

“The location, facilities and community support are all set to ensure the event is a great 

success, and it is a great opportunity to promote NSW’s world-class lamb industry,” he said. 

“We are delighted to have partnered with the Albury City Council to use their wonderful 

facilities.” 

The most recent LambEx, held at the Royal Adelaide Showgrounds in 2014, attracted more 

than 900 delegates and 70 exhibitors.  

Some of the highlights of 2014 will be back in Albury, including the pre-conference tours and 

Young Guns competition where some the best up-and-coming talent in the sheep and lamb 

industry is showcased. 

“All sectors of the lamb industry have come together to build on the previous LambEx 

success and ensure the Australian sheep and lamb industry continues its proud tradition of 

showcasing itself,” Mr Watt said. 

“We have gathered together a wonderful organising committee that represents every sector 

of the sheep and lamb industry and their enthusiasm is infectious. I look forward to 

providing industry with updates as we progress with our planning of LambEx 2016.”  

For more information on LambEx visit www.lambex.com.au or follow @Lambex on Twitter 

and Facebook at www.facebook.com/lambex2016. 

Media enquiries: Rodney Watt, LambEx chairman, 02 6343 6248 or 0417 499 204, 

rwatt@felixrams.com  

Anthony Shepherd, deputy chairman, 0418 132 864, anthony@sheepmatters.com.au 

Event enquiries: EPP Events Pty Ltd, 1800 177 636, donna@eppevents.com.au 

http://www.lambex.com.au/
http://www.facebook.com/lambex2016

